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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN - PLEASE DO NOT EXTEND THE
EMERGENCY BILL

I am concerned that our Premier Annastacia Palaszczuk wants to extend the current
Emergency Powers Bill.

I find this extension a total over-reach and totally unnecessary, if the vaccines are as
affective as we have been lead to believe and that 90% of our population have received
them and I have also heard it said that, Omicron has now changed from a pandemic to an
endemic, there should be no ongoing emergency.

It doesn’t matter if you are tripled vaccinated or not you can still get COVID-19 and pass it
on to others.

Sadly people have passed away with COVID-19 and from COVID-19 which we have
heard about relentlessly but only recently have we heard that most people that have died
from COVID-19 had 3 or 4 co-morvidities.

We have not been informed of adverse effects from the vaccines and boosters.

Natural immunity and good health practices have not been promoted nor has any early
treatment been given.

The Mandates have divided families, friends and communities but has done little to control
the virus from spreading.

People have lost their jobs and homes for making a personal health choice that could effect
not just their time at work but actually may effect the rest of their life with devastation
consequences such as myocarditis and pericarditis and stokes.

So I please ask the Members of Parliament to vote against this Extension of the Emergency
Powers Bill so that families can be reunited and business can start to recover and get this
great state moving again.

Thank you,

Joy Shearer
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